CITY OF KEY WEST GENERAL EMPLOYEE PENSION FUND
3102 Flagler Ave
Key West, Florida 33040

June 2, 2015

Dear Mayor & Commissioners,

The General Employees Retirement Committee held a pension meeting on Monday to discuss the
proposed police pension ordinance. The board unanimously voted to support the ordinance of the
13t check to the Police Officers’ Retirement Plan. Although this item is not on tonight's agenda, it
is important to remember the General Employees’ Pension Plan and the retirees should be part of
the discussion as a future similar ordinance may be forthcoming. The General Pension Board will
request consideration for a 13" check and will comply with any necessary requests that the city
made of the Police Pension Fund before appearing before the commission.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter,

Cheri Smith, Chair

General Employees Retirement Committee



